LETTER OF APPRECIATION
To

The Chancellor
Vinayaka Missions Research Foundation

Aarupadai Veedu Institute of technology

Chennai

Dear sir,

Sub: Appreciation for providing Covid 19 relief kits-reg

As per our letter dated 23.04.2020,R.C.279/2020/A1 for the provision of groceries package
during this Covid 19 Pandemic situation, we appreciate your efforts in donating groceries
package to 250 migrant workers at your Aarupadai Veedu Institute of Technology an ambit
Institution of Vinayaka Missions Research Foundation located at Paiyanoor on 7 May 2020.

We acknowledge with thanks the receipt of the groceries package for 250 migrant workers with
the following:

5 kg Rice
1 kg Dhal
1 kg cooking oil
2 kg Atta

The generous supports from the Institution like yours make the community a great place to live.

Thank you again for the support.

Sincerely

Mr.K.Senthil Kumar
Tashildar

Thiruporur . HS\ m
Chengalpattu District. THIRUPORUR
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